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From: Kirsten Davis
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Cleaner Air Oregon
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 3:07:47 PM


Dear Committee,


Having clean air to breathe is important to me! I am hoping for the passage of Bill 2269 
without industry watering it down as recently happened with regards to diesel emissions. This 
bill imposes fees that are modest and appropriate on air-polluting industries. While clean air 
is a right, using this public space to release pollution is not a right, but rather, a privilege, and 
a dubious one at that. While jobs are certainly important, if they come at the expense of 
quality of life, they are not worth it.


Please pass this bill so that DEQ may do its job enforcing clean air laws. We, the communities 
of Oregon, should not have to foot the bill for polluters’ bottom line with our health.


Sincerely, 
Kirsten Davis
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